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Dear Mr Dillon  

Re: Regulation 28 Prevention of Future Deaths Report in respect of Megan Ceris 
Williams  

I write in response to your regulation 28 report regarding the tragic death of Megan Ceris 
Williams. I would like to express my sincere condolences to Megan’s family and loved ones.  

We did acknowledge receipt of your report but, due to a miscommunication, we did not follow up 
with our formal response. I would like to apologise to you, and to Megan’s family, for our error.  

I, with colleagues in NICE’s patient safety oversight group, did review and reflect on the 
concerns raised within your report shortly after we received it.   

On this occasion, we do not consider that there are any actions from NICE that would address 
the issues raised.   

Once again, I am sorry for the delay in confirming NICE’s position.   

Yours sincerely  

 

 
Consultant Clinical Advisor  
Senior Responsible Officer for Patient Safety 




